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Aqua Class 

In AQUA Class, we have continued with our Enterprise topic by expanding the 

range of resin ornaments and artwork which the students plan to sell. We have 

also experimented with Clay to look at ideas of new products such as decorated 

tile, In horticulture students are completing garden designs and have carried out 

some planting. They have taken responsibility to hanging, filling and cleaning the 

bird feeders which are now getting lots of feathered visitors. 

ICT lessons have had a focus on E-Safety and as a group achieved 100% score on 

an e-safety quiz. They have also been adding to their skills in animation and 

creating sound effects and are in the process of planning a short storyboard to 

animate. 


